  






(1/13/2009 PTO paper)
Dear Lawrence Community,

  Thank you for giving me the chance to represent the Lawrence School on such an amazing journey. It was an incredible experience traveling around Japan’s beautiful cities. I do not know how I can ever thank you enough for granting me such a prestigious opportunity. Capturing the full experience of my trip to Japan with words would not do the trip justice, but please know how truly thankful I am for being chosen to represent the Lawrence community. I had such an amazing time in Japan and I will forever hold the special memories from my travels. I greatly appreciate the endless efforts and hours of work that must have been performed to ensure that my trip would be a success. It was more than I could have ever imagined! My days were filled with vibrant scenery, increased cultural awareness, and rich experiences that I will always remember.

  Please know that you provided me with a wealth of memories. You gave me the experience of a lifetime! I will always be thankful to you for the dedication and support you have always given me throughout this journey.








Sincerely,









Kris Frye
